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The Arizona Thoracic Society i a chapter of the American Thoracic Society.




Next Meeting, Wednesday, October 23, 2013, 6:30pm, 
Shea Hospital, Scottsdale
Upcoming Events
The December 2013 Arizona Thoracic Society meeting will be on Saturday, December 14 8:00 AM-12:00 PM at the Kiewit Auditorium. Skip Garcia is the invited speaker. 
The California Thoracic Society is planning a winter symposium on 1/24/14-1/25/14 on venous thromboembolism and fungal pulmonary disease. The conference site is Quail Lodge in Carmel, CA (831-620-8866, http://www.quaillodge.com/). When you call to make your hotel reservation, be sure to ask for the special CTS room rate of $149. Further information can be obtained from the California Thoracic Society website at http://www.calthoracic.org/content/events. Lewis Wesselius stayed there this past weekend and says the site is a wonderful resort. 
The 42nd annual New Mexico Lung Disease Symposium entitled  "Snooze News You Can Use " will be held on Saturday, February 22, 2014, 7:15 am-5:30 pm, at the Marriott Pyramid North Hotel Conference Center  Albuquerque, NM. Continental breakfast, lunch & breaks included in registration fee. Watch the New Mexico Thoracic Society website at http://www.nmthoracic.org for further information. 
There are plans to partner with the Valley Fever Center for Excellence the Arizona Respiratory Center, and the Arizona Thoracic Society to host the Farness Lecture.  Dr. Antonio Catanzaro from the University of California at San Diego will be the lecturer. The lecture is tentatively planned for Friday, April 4, 2014 at 6:30 PM. 
Proposal to Reduce Phoenix ATS Meetings to 8
It has been proposed to reduce the number of meetings in Phoenix from 10 to 8. Come and give your input at the Wednesday Arizona Thoracic Society meeting. 
September 2013 ATS Meeting

Notes from the September meeting in Scottsdale are posted at September 2013 Arizona Thoracic Society Notes. 

